
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

28th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Ofsted Inspection 
 

Yesterday we received the report from the school’s recent Ofsted inspection.  All the children 

have been given a paper copy to bring home and it will also be available to view on the school 

and Ofsted websites. 

 

This is the first time the school has been inspected since it became an Academy in December 

2014. 

 

We are very pleased with the report and feel the team have really captured the ethos of the 

school in their report.  During the inspection process, we jointly agreed the areas for 

development to help us further improve the education we provide for all the pupils at Northwick 

Park. 

 

We are particularly pleased that the outstanding behaviour of your children was highlighted in 

the report. 

 

Thank you again for the many positive comments that so many of you wrote on your parent 

questionnaire. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all at our Christmas events starting with Christmas decoration 

afternoon followed by family singing on Friday 8th December. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 
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